
NJ LeadSafe Program Summer Opportunity 

CDC invites qualified applicants to apply for a ten week summer program in Environmental Public Health at the National 
Center for Environmental Health /Agency for Toxic Substances and Disease Registry (NCEH/ATSDR) in Atlanta, Georgia. 
This is a full time summer opportunity for rising collegiate juniors and seniors to get real-world experience in 
Environmental Public Health activities at the federal level. Students will participate in individual projects and will be paired 
with mentors in order to gain valuable experience in the fascinating field of Environmental Public Health. Students that are 
majoring in environmental fields are encouraged to visit our website at http://www.cdc.gov/nceh/cleh/ to learn more 
about the internship, environmental health, and previous intern projects. 

Questions? Please email Cory Moore  
Stipend: $500 per week 
Deadline for application: February 18, 2009  
Program dates: June 10 -August 14, 2009 

 


